
Scope and sequence
Unit Title Page Phrases/alphabet Vocabulary

Hello  4

The alphabet introduction

Classroom instructions

listen, point, read, sing, 
say, talk about, color, 
circle, number, write, 
match, trace, draw, 
check, cross, clap

1 My body 10

How many                ? 

Colors 

OK. I’m ready.

head(s), hand(s), eye(s), 
leg(s), body, feet, red, 
orange, yellow, green, 
blue, purple, 
ant, banana

2 My 
family

18

Hi! I’m                    .

I have (family member).

Nice to meet you. 

What is it?

grandpa, grandma, dad, 
mom, sister, brother, 
dog, boardgame, mug, 
bone, vase, books, scarf, 
golf club
1,2,3,4,5.

3 My 
classroom

26

What do you have? 

I have                  .

Do you have              s? 

How many? 

Aa, Bb, Cc, Dd

school, classroom, 
teacher, student, ruler, 
textbook, desk, chair, 
notebook, glue, pencil, 
bag, marker, scissors, 
ruler, colored pencils,
pencil sharpener, eraser,
big, small

4 Animals 34

What animal/pet do you 
like? 

I like                    /s.

Ee, Ff, Gg, Hh

dog, bird, cow, cat, pig, 
horse, sheep, monkey, 
alligator, pet, fish, 
rabbit, hippo, snake, 
zebra, puppy, kitten, 
chick, bear, turtle, 
elephant

5 The sea 40

What is your favorite sea 
animal?

I like                .

Look!

Ii, Jj, Kk, Ll

shark, seahorse, octopus, 
jellyfish, shrimp, squid, 
dolphin, whale, bear, 
penguin, snake, tiger, 
monkey, duck, elephant

ZackJazzPinpin

Unit Title Page Phrases/alphabet Vocabulary

6 My toys 46

What’s your favorite toy?

I like                .

I want a         , please.

Mm, Nn, Oo, Pp

train, top, doll, 
boardgame, yo-yo, 
blocks, scooter, car, 
video game, rocket, 
Santa, view master, 
roller-skates,  
wind-up toy, spinner, 
inline skates, robot

7 Food 52

What’s your favorite food 
/ drink?

I like           .  
I don’t like           .

I’m hungry. 

Let’s eat. 

Qq, Rr, Ss, Tt

fish, cheese, egg, 
chicken, cake, mushroom, 
meat, milk, ice cream, 
rice, bread, cereal, 
vegetables, fruits, 
hamburger, popcorn, 
soup, tomato(es), pasta, 
orange juice, jam, yogurt, 
broccoli, apples, 
bananas, chocolate, 
healthy, unhealthy, 
water, beans, vegetables, 
fruits, jelly beans, fast 
food, soda pop

8 My 
vacation

58

What’s your dream 
vacation?

My dream vacation is  
           ing.

Let’s           .

Uu, Vv, Ww, Xx, Yy, Zz

beach, mountain, skiing, 
kayaking, fishing, 
swimming, sun, sand, 
island, snowboarding, 
Japan, Australia. 

32


